
August minutes August 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order by Mike at 6:35 \ 

Introductions were made by 25 members and guests. 

 

 July minutes were read by Mary Wharton and were approved as read. 

 

The treasures report was given by Jane, starting balance of around $7000 with some $32 

additional dues collected. The ending balance of a little less than $5000 was noted 

Because of the purchase of the two repeater systems. (we got two because they were on 

special for clubs at half price!) 

 

Old business:  

 

Charles Duncan‘s widow had asked for someone to look at Charlie’s  equipment and 

evaluate it’s usefulness to other hams.  Jerry, Earl and Ken Harris went over and picked 

up the equipment and took it to Jerry‘s house where it was checked out. The items there 

were mentioned to the club in case anybody was interested. The equipment will be taken 

to the ham fest in Belpre in September and Kenny’s ham fest in October what is not sold 

will be given away. A few small items were sold at the Klub meeting.  

 

Earl showed off one of the new repeaters we had ordered from Yaesu. He explained 

how the digital and the analog portions of the repeater will work. The next one should 

be arriving shortly. At that time the committee will endeavor to install them and 97 & 

39 sites. 

 

New business: 

Jerry reminded members that we will be doing a special event station at the Volcano 

Days on September 24 and could use help working on 20 and 40m. We will be sharing 

spaces with Kenny’s bingo parlor, we’ll see how that works out. B-7). 

 

We’re also reminded of the ham fest coming up in October at the 4H County 

Fairgrounds.  

 

 Bob KB8DFB reminded everybody that we needed to have election of officers.  So a 

quick motion was made by someone to keep the slate of officers we already had.  

nobody objected so on they’ll be the nominating committees of the wholes 

recommendations at the Septembers meeting, The will also be calls for nominations 

from the floor at that time. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Bob at 7:03PM 

The minutes were taken by Mary W aand the comments were made by Jerry W. 


